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Fifth Sunday after Pentecost 
9:00 a.m. LiveStream and In-Person Worship Service 

 
Prelude                                                                                                             Ruth Rineer 
 
Greeting and Welcome                                                                             
 

     We're glad you're attending our services In-person or by LiveStream 
broadcast during the Sundays after Pentecost. Your presence is a joy. We hope 
you feel welcome and essential to us, and that the Spirit of God will touch your 
soul as we worship. For the LiveStream worshipers, please send an e-mail to 
office@lansdaleumc.org to let us know you “attended.” Thank you! 

 
 

Call to Worship                                                                                                        SPRC 
 

Opening Prayer                                                                                                        SPRC 
 
Song                                             How Great Thou Art 

Rays Koshy, Ruth Rineer, Wayne Wylie, and Zoeh John 
 
Prayer for Illumination                                                                                             SPRC 

 
Readings                                 Micah 6:6-8; Proverbs 3:1-7 

 
Sermon                             So What Do You Want Me To Do?            Pastor Max Jaouen 

 
Song                                   O The Deep, Deep Love of Jesus 
 
Call to Giving and Prayers                                                                                      SPRC 
 

     Your giving to LUMC makes ministry possible in our community and around 
the world! Thank you! You can give online at www.lansdaleumc.org. 
 

Song                                            This Little Light of Mine 
 

Farewell and Blessing                                                                                            SPRC 
  

Postlude                                                                                                          Ruth Rineer 
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UPDATED! – COVID-19 STATUS – NEW! 
Montco’s unvaccinated population currently runs a 
high risk for Covid-19 infections. However, average 
cases in the county have fallen to fewer than 25 a 
day. Vaccinations are running at a good pace. In-
person and online worship options at LUMC are now 
available. Partially and unvaccinated people should 
still wear a mask. The Board of Trustees, with Pastor Bill’s consent, will reopen the 
church for church-related activities only until at least June 30th. Masks are required for 
all people who are partially or unvaccinated. 
 

 
Tune-In on Sunday Mornings at 10:00 a.m.! 

 
The Lansdale UMC Children’s Ministry is on Facebook!!  
Watch Miss Liz LiveStream Sunday School each Sunday 
after worship, around 10:00 a.m., on this page. She also 
posts interesting items for our children to watch, read, and 
do throughout the week.   
 
 

 

June 27th is Transition Sunday in all annual 
conferences around the connection. All pastors 
moving on to new appointments are given this 
Sunday off to prepare spiritually for their next 
assignment. Having bid farewell to Pastor Bill last 
Sunday, we now look ahead to welcoming our new 
pastor, Stew Warner, on Sunday, July 18th. This 

Sunday, former Pastor Max Jaouen will serve as the transitional preacher at the 
9:00 a.m. service.On Sunday, July 4th, Rays and Ruth will take the helm of the 
service, while on Sunday, July 11th, a team of people led by our Lay Leader, Paul 
Bonner, will be leading. We're very grateful that so many people with servant's 
hearts are pitching in during the transitional season. Please be in prayer for all 
concerned. Our In-Person and LiveStream service begins at 9:00 a.m. Audio pre-
service music begins at 8:45 a.m. Join us on Facebook or YouTube! 
 

LiveStream Worship on Facebook Live and the YouTube Channel! 
Listen Anytime on the Website at www.lansdaleumc.org! 

Click “Worship” on the Navigation Bar! 
 

● ● ● 
 

https://lansdaleumc.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2f826777c69eceb2c4662578e&id=4bdf50a1d2&e=6842d19b7b
https://lansdaleumc.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2f826777c69eceb2c4662578e&id=6549443744&e=6842d19b7b


 

Happy Birthday to You! 
 

 
Alayna Kennedy (6/28) Ian Bonner (6/30) Kevin Klauger (6/30) 
Joyce Linde (6/30)  Allison Hediger (7/1) Jane Bradford (7/2) 

Grace Bickelman (7/3) Jenna Whitman (7/3) 
   

Happy Anniversary to You! 
 

Diane & Charles Jebran (6/27) 
 

June’s Mission Emphasis – UMCOR International 
 

The United Methodist Committee on Relief (UMCOR) responds 
to dozens of unsung disasters every year. UMCOR is there even 
when the news cameras are not. Whether it is the South Asia 
tsunami or cholera in Cameroon or Ebola in West Africa, 
UMCOR is there: sowing seeds of hope and empowering 
communities to step forward to a new and better future. When a 
natural or human-caused disaster strikes outside of the United 
States, UMCOR serves as the primary channel for United 
Methodist assistance. This includes supports refugees fleeing 

disasters with food, water, hygiene and other essential nonfood supplies and temporary 
shelter. UMCOR cooperates with local bishops, district superintendents, and church 
leaders to help them develop their own response mechanisms. UMCOR trains disaster 
response coordinators for each district or region to: 1. Categorize disasters 2. Recognize 
common phases or stages of disasters 3. Balance needs vs. capacity to respond 4. 
Create a disaster-response plan 5. Use material resources and volunteers efficiently 6. 
Network with local and national partners 8. Adhere to Sphere Minimum Standards in 
Humanitarian Response & ICRC Humanitarian Code of Conduct The coordinators use 
this information and training to network with other local groups and governments to 
respond to emergencies in their areas. This increases the capacity of local disaster 
response units. You can support June’s Mission Emphasis in three ways: Snail mail your 
check payable to LUMC, memo: UMCOR International in your Blue Envelope or give on 
our website at Lansdaleumc.org/giving, click the dropdown menu to find UMCOR 
International or text message your gift to 73256 with the message “LansdaleFirstUMC.” 
Thank you for your generous support! 

 
How to Contact Us! 

Interim Pastor Bill Lentz at 484-767-2352 or pastorbill@lansdaleumc.org 
Becky Conrad, Administrative Assistant: 215-855-8364 

or office@lansdaleumc.org  
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